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WLA Board Meeting 

The Winans Lake Board will meet Thursday evening December 10th via Zoom.   

 
Winter Lake Dock and Raft Removal 

What a different fall from last year! People were still golfing and kayaking in November; 
and a swimmer was even spotted last month.  
December is also starting out warmer than normal.  There are still a few warm days the 
horizon giving a procrastinators a chance to complete their fall lakefront maintenance. 
Lakefront members are reminded that WLA rules require that docks, dock supports and 
swimming rafts are to be removed from the lake.  If you still have a dock or raft in the 
water, please ensure that it is removed and stored before winter comes roaring back.  
 

Christmas Caroling 

Unfortunately, there will be no Christmas caroling this year.  
 

Passages 

Harrison "Harry" Leon Morton, 81, passed away October 13, 2020. Harry Morton was 
a professor emeritus at the University of Michigan school of Natural Resources, where 
he arrived in 1966. He also served as Director of the Nichols Arboretum from 1986-
1999.He and his wife Diane (married 58 years) have lived on the lake for 30 years. He 
was affectionately known around the lake as “Dr. Tree.” Harry was active in the Lake 
Association and initiated a planting program which provided trees, bushes, and bulbs for 
residents around the lake to plant at their homes. There are now many 30 foot white 
pines in the neighborhood thanks to his efforts.  

Gail Ann Doran, 84, passed away September 28, 2020. Gail had a long association 
with Winans Lake starting with summers spent here at her parents cottage.  After 
moving here as a young widow with five children, she remarried.  She raised 
five children on the lake and spent much time at the beach.  Gail  greeted life with 
enthusiasm - she loved playing golf , playing cards, and spending time with her life-long 
friends.  Gail always enjoyed a good debate, classic movies, Sinatra, watching her bird 
feeders, flipping through all of the days news, and above else sitting down with a great 
book and reading. 

  



   Winans Lake Views                                                        December 2020 

 

WLA Newsletter December 2020                                                       Page 2 of 5 

Lake Life 

Pictures from Halloween 2020 
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Welcome to the Neighborhood 

 

 

Allison and Jack Denzer welcomed Hazel 
Ruth who arrived precisely on her due 
date, Tuesday September 15th at 4:39 
pm. She is 6 pounds 10.5 ounces and 21 
inches in length.  

 

 

 

 

 

New Neighbors 
 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to you. Her 
email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

 
You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current 
Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR 
because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me 
directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional household email addresses, change 
existing email addresses or be removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe 

option below to change your email address or be removed from the mailing list.   


